
This half term, we would like you to develop your coding skills!

Here are a selection of websites that you can use to help you:

Many of you are already familiar with an Hour of Code. There are some excellent activities on their website: 

https://hourofcode.com/uk/learn

Barefoot Computing have a range of activities. There are different options for children aged between 4 and 11: 

https://www.barefootcomputing.org/homelearning

If you like using Scratch in school, then try this: https://scratch.mit.edu/

There are also lots of excellent YouTube tutorials which explain how to create certain Scratch projects. Here is one challenge you could try: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=9TYA3XTpYGM

Remember to post work onto Seesaw or send it to your child’s class teacher via admin@oswaldroad.manchester.sch.uk

Oswald Road Primary School
Computing Home Learning Project – Coding

EYFS:

Follow a set of simple instructions to make a 

sandwich.

Key Stage One:

https://blockly.games/

Key Stage Two:

https://education.minecraft.net/
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